
Carlotta Stauffer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Carlotta, 

Greg Shafer 
Friday, September 16, 2016 8:16 AM 
Carlotta Stauffer 
Andrew Maurey 
RE: North Charlotte Waterworks - Docket No. 160185-WS 

I believe ECO is actually OPR on this docket, however I concur with Andrew's 
recommendation below. 

Thanks, 
Greg 

From: Andrew Maurey 
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 4:24 PM 
To: carlotta Stauffer 
Cc: Tom Ballinger; Greg Shafer 
Subject: North Charlotte Waterworks- Docket No. 160185-WS 

On September 6, 2016, North Charlotte Waterworks filed a letter requesting to withd raw it c_____ 
application and for a refund of its filing fee. AFD, as OPR for this case, recommends e case be closed 
and that a refund of the filing fee be processed. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thanks. 
Andrew 

Andrew L. Maurey 
Director 
Division of Accounting and Finance 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6465 
amaurey@psc.state.fl.us 
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